
 Construction “Meet & Greet” 
 
The University of North Carolina at Charlotte will be hosting a Construction “Meet & 
Greet” for General & Special Trades Contractors and Suppliers on Thursday, March 7, 
2019, 9:30AM – 11:30AM.     
 
Why should you attend?  For the opportunity to . . . 
  

 Learn about opportunities at UNC Charlotte and other government organizations  

 Meet University construction staff (Facilities Management – Design Services & 

Capital Projects teams, Materials Management,  Residence Life)  

 Meet HUB/MWBE Coordinators from local and state agencies – (City of Charlotte, 

Mecklenburg County, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools, Charlotte Housing 

Authority, Charlotte Area Transit System, Charlotte-Douglas International Airport, 

SBTDC/PTAC, SBA, etc.) 

 Meet General Contractors who are working at UNC Charlotte   

 Meet potential customers and/or business partners 

 
Where: 

The University of North Carolina at Charlotte 
Cone University Center   
(#5 on the campus map – http://facilities.uncc.edu/maps)   
Lucas Room – 3rd Floor 
9201 University City Blvd 
Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 

   
Visitor parking is available in Cone Deck 1 & 2  
 
This event is open to the public.  Small, minority, women and disabled business 
enterprises are encouraged to attend.   
 
Balfour Beatty Construction will be available to discuss project scope, schedule and 2nd 
tier subcontracting opportunities for the Science Building project that will bid Spring 
2019 timeframe.   
 
Barnhill Contracting Company will be available to discuss project scope, schedule and 
2nd tier subcontracting opportunities for the Residence Hall Phase 16 project that will bid 
Spring 2019 timeframe.   
 
For additional information or to RSVP (for headcount purposes only) contact Dorothy 
Vick, UNC Charlotte HUB Coordinator, at dlvick@uncc.edu (Subject:  Meet & Greet) 
 

 
Bring your business cards and be ready to 

Network, Network, Network!  
 

Note:  This event will begin promptly at 9:30 AM!  
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